
 
 
To: Andrea Kasko, Chair, Academic Senate 
 
From: Shane White, Chair, Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction 
 
Date: October 13, 2023 
 
Re:  (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed New APM-672, Negotiated Salary Program 
 
 
At its meeting on October 11, 2023, the Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction (CR&J) discussed the  
systemwide Senate review of the proposed new APM-672 (Negotiated Salary Program). 
 
Members remind reviewers of the caveats about the role of the program in the UC salary structure, as 
stated in the June 22, 2017 Negotiated Salary Trial Program (NSTP) Fourth Year Taskforce Report:1 

• “The program does not supplant the regular merit review process. Faculty performance will 
continue to be assessed on the quality of scholarly contributions, teaching, and service, rather 
than on external funding. 

• The program is not a tool to address the UC-wide responsibility to eliminate the lag in UC faculty 
salaries compared to those of its peer institutions.” 

 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at snwhite@dentistry.ucla.edu or via the Committee’s analyst, Lori Ishimaru, at 
lishimaru@senate.ucla.edu. 
 
cc: Kathleen Bawn, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate 

Jessica Cattelino, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Lori Ishimaru, Senior Policy Analyst, Academic Senate 
Members of the Committee on Rules and Jurisdiction 

 
1 https://senate.universityofcalifornia.edu/_files/underreview/NSTP-fourth-year-TF-Report.pdf  
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